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                            www.st-chads.dudley.sch.uk 
Parish website:  www.rcsedgley.com  

 
 23rd  November 2018.  

Dear Parents / Carers,                                                                         
 
Congratulations to: 
Gold Star Children this week who are: 
 
Reception:  Irene for putting 100% effort into all our learning and making excellent progress. 
Y1: Archie for using his phonic sounds in his writing. 
Y2: Jenson for fantastic work in maths this week.  
Y3: Ollie for fantastic progress in his times tables. 
Y4: Verity for putting in 100% effort into everything she does. 
Y5: Evie for full marks on a recent maths test and improving each week. 
Y6: Finley for excellent progress in reasoning and problem solving in maths. 
 
Last week’s Golden ticket winners: Edward and Layla  
 
Advent assembly: this will be led by Y3 and take place on 30th  November at 9.10am. 
All welcome. Please note change of time due to the Bishop’s visit prior to Y6’s  
Confirmation that evening.  

 
Confirmation: Bishop David McGough will confirm the children on Friday 
30th November at 7pm in St. Chad and All Saints’ Church – please 
pray for them during their final time of preparation. Children and sponsors 
should be in church by 6.45pm. Refreshments will be available in the school 
after Mass.  
 

 
Jam Jar Tombola: on Saturday 1st December the parish will be having a Christmas 
Fayre. As usual the school will be running a stall, “manned” by the staff. Thank you for all 
the jars received so far - we can still use more if you have them! Thank you for your 
generosity.  
 
Cakes: any donations for the cake stall would be appreciated. Cakes will be accepted on 
Saturday morning in the parish hall. 
 
Furry toys: in “as new” condition are requested for the teddy tombola. 
 
Singers: we would love as many children as possible to sing traditional carols and songs at 
12.45pm. This is a great opportunity for the children to show their talents!  
 

Finally, do come and support the parish and have a good time. 
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All Saints Christmas Tree Festival: Y4 children have been invited to take 
part in this event to be held in All Saints Church on Friday 1st December.  
 
The Christmas Tree Festival will start with the trees being blessed at 10am. It 
would be lovely if some of their parents and grandparents were able to come 
and support them. 
 
 

Children’s Cinema Event: we will be holding a cinema event for the 
children on Thursday 13th December – details of this event and 
how to buy your ticket can be found on SchoolsBuddy from 
Wednesday next week. 

 
 
September 2019 admission: the online application is now open for Reception 2019. We 
will be holding the second Open Session on Thursday 29th November from 2pm – 3pm. 
This will be an opportunity for any interested parents (Catholic or non-Catholic) to experience 
our caring, Christian community. This will be particularly relevant to anyone considering a 
place in Reception class for September 2019. Please contact the office to book your place. 
 
 
School menu: next week is Week 3. 

 
Have a good week, 
 
S. M. Mason 
 
Part of St John Bosco Catholic Academy Company, 08608177 (registered in England and Wales), registered office Burton Road, Dudley, DY1 3BY 
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